
 
 

WHEN USING RIDE SHARE VEHICLES 
YOUR SAFETY IS PARAMOUNT 

 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO DO THE FOLLOWING BEFORE GETTING 
INTO ANY RIDE SHARE VEHICLE: 
 

1) MAKE SURE THE VEHICLE, DRIVER AND COMPANY ARE WHAT 
YOU HIRED OR WERE ASSIGNED. 
 

2) TAKE A PHOTO OF THE VEHICLE’S LICENSE PLATE AND SEND 
IT TO A FRIEND OR LOVED ONE WITH THE TIME AND 
LOCATION OF DEPARTURE. 

 
3) NEVER GET INTO A VEHICLE WITH ANYBODY YOU DO NOT 

KNOW OR HAVE AGREED TO RIDE WITH. 
 

4) TRY TO TRAVEL WITH FRIENDS OR FAMILY. 
 

5) USE YOUR PHONE TO SEND OUT ALERTS AS SOON AS YOU 
BECOME CONCERNED ABOUT THE RIDE. 
 

6) LOOK AT THE CONDITION OF THE VEHICLE’S INTERIOR AND 
EXTERIOR.  DO NOT USE A VEHICLE YOU DO NOT FEEL SAFE 
RIDING IN.  
 

YOUR SAFETY IS IN YOUR HANDS AND OURS. 
 

LET’S WORK TOGETHER. 
 

The Office of Public Carrier, OPC_PublicCarrier@delaware.gov or 
1-800-652-3278 option 7, Regulates All Ride Sharing Vehicles Operating in 
Delaware.   
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